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Daylight Savings 
Time Ends  

Sunday      
11/04/2012  

 

Employee Elect         

Personnel Board     

Member Sworn In 

IN MEMORY OF  

KAREN HAYES 
 

 

Administrative Coordinator 

for the Soil and Water 

Conservation District. 
 
 

21 Years of Service  

PERSONNEL BOARD OFFICERS  
2012—2013 

 

Talmadge Butler 

Secretary 

Martha  

Handschumacher 

Vice—Chairman 

Jason Windsor 

Chairman & 

Employee Elect 

IN MEMORY OF  

DARRYL “WAYNE” BAKER 
 

 

Investigator for the Marshall 

County Sheriff’s Department.  

 

 

16 Years of Service  

We dedicate 
this newsletter 
in  memory of      
Karen Hayes  

and  
Wayne Baker 

 

Those we love 

don't go away,  

They walk beside 

us every day,  

Unseen, unheard, 

but always near,  

Still loved, still 

missed and      

very dear. 

Jason Windsor 

Did You Know…. 
 

 

Internal job         

announcements 

are now posted 

on the  Marshall 

County website  

 
www.marshallco.org        

 

Click on the  

jobs tab 

 

 

Your beliefs 
don’t make 

you a   
  better   
person;               

your                
behavior 

does. 
 

-Author Unknown 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=daylight+savings+time+clip+art&view=detail&id=3C2FCF8CECC74FFB54E06DD21F15C9A348E34DCF&first=84
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Alan Edmonds  
Deputy 
 

James Compton 
Corrections Officer 
 

Sherry D. Edmondson 
Real Prop. Appraiser III 
 

Donna Freeman 
Corrections Officer 
 

Devin Hayes 
Corrections Officer 
 

Steven M. Hyden 
Corrections Officer 
 

Brad Kilpatrick 
Building Maintenance 

Tech. 
 

Joshua Lynch, 
Road Maintenance Tech, 

District #2  
 

William McCormick 
Corrections Officer 
 

Randall Patterson 
Road Maintenance Tech, 

District #4 
 

Gilbert Portillo 
Dispatcher 
 

Doris Trentham 
Accountant, Commission 
 

Terry J. Buchanan 
Road Maintenance Tech, 

District #2 
 

Kenneth J. Durham 
EMA-GIS Planner 

Brooke Hemphill 
Admin. Clerk, Commission 
 

Cory Barnard 
Road Maintenance Tech, 

District #1 
 

Mark A. Knight 
Sr. Rd. Maintenance Tech, 

District #2 
 

Katherine A. Brassell 
Corrections Officer 
 

Ricky L. Segers 
Corrections Officer 
 

Stephen L. Oaks 
Deputy 
 

Joshua L. Gilbert 
Corrections Officer 
 

George H. Harwell 
Operations Specialist, EMA 
 

Jessica R. Harris 
Probate Clerk 
 

Jordan T. Elliott 
Dispatcher-Sheriff’s Dept. 
 

Shirley A. Pankey 
Probate Clerk 
 

Bryan W. Slaton 
Deputy 
 

Michael W. Greenhaw 
Road Maintenance Tech, 

District #1 
 

Jessica N. Bodine 
Support Clerk                

Sheriff’s Department 

 

Vanneesa Blackwood 

Senior Revenue Clerk 

 

Jason Bremer 

Corrections Sergeant 

Jail 

 

Corey Brown 

Investigator                         

Sheriff’s Department 

 

Doran Cooper 

Commissary Store Mgr. 

Sheriff’s Department 

 

Shelly Fleisher 

County Administrator 

Commission Office 

 

Micheal Jacques 

Communications/IT           

Officer-EMA 

 

David King 

Road Maintenance            

Specialist—Dist. #2 

 

Jessica Patterson 

GIS Tech I—Appraisal 

 

Adam Riddle 

Sr. Corrections Officer-Jail 

 

Pamela Sparks 

Senior Revenue Clerk 

 

Wayne Wigley 

GIS Tech I—Appraisal 

 

Shane Williams 

Sr. Road Maintenance       

Tech-District #4 

Bobby Lewis 

 

Sr. Road Maint. Tech. 

District #2 
 

26 Years of Service 

 

Judy Walker 

 

Probate Clerk 

Probate  
 

 15 Years of  Service 

 

WELCOME NEW EMPLOYEES!! Congratulations! 
 

On your promotion! 

 

Tammy Bearden 
 

Accounting Clerk 

Commission Office 
 

25 Years of Service 

 

Judy Phillips 

 

Office Supervisor 

Revenue 
 

20 Years of Service

  

James Hanson 

 
Commissary Store      

Manager—Jail 

 

6 Years of Service  

Never Give Up! 
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EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION DAY... 
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LIFE IS ABOUT MAKING CHOICES 
 

 You Choose How You React To Situations. 

 You Choose How People Will Affect Your Mood. 

 You Choose To Be In A Good Mood Or Bad Mood. 

 The Bottom Line:  It’s Your Choice How You Live. 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s time for Flu Shots! 
 

Flu shots will be available on-

site for all employees, retirees 

and dependents 18 years of 

age or older who are covered 

by the Local Govt. Health Plan.   

Friday, October 19th 

11:00—2:00  

Auditorium on Ground Floor 
There is no cost, just bring your       

insurance card. 

You can also go to CVS or  

Walgreens to get your flu shot for 

free! 

You can find benefit information 

and download forms on the  

Personnel Board web page.  Go to 

www.marshallco.org, click  on 

departments and then select  

Personnel.      
  

Under the Employee Benefit tab 

you will find a list of benefit 

contact information, the Local 

Government Health & Dental 

Handbooks, Prescription Claim 

Forms and a Benefit Comparison 

of the BCBS Local Government 

Health Plan and the old          

BCBS Health Plan.   

 

Under the Personnel Forms tab 

you will also find iforms and 

information on FMLA including 

checklists, an employee guide 

from the Dept. of Labor and 

certification forms.     

Check it out … 


